
Good	morning,

	

The	Melrose	Police	Department	has	NO	records	or	To/From	communication
with	respect	to	“Clearview	AI”.	The	department	has	not	solicited	any
information	or	received	any	written,	email	or	phone	calls	from	this
group.

	

	

Respectfully,

	

Chief	Michael	L.	Lyle	

	

From:	Emiliano	Falcon-Morano	[mailto:efalcon@aclum.org]	
Sent:	Friday,	February	14,	2020	1:04	PM
To:	Lyle,	Mike	
Cc:	Taïsha	Lazare	
Subject:	ACLU	Public	Records	Request

	

****	CAUTION:	This	email	originated	outside	the	City	of	Melrose.
Exercise	caution.	DO	NOT	open	attachments	or	click	links	unless	you
recognize	the	sender	and	know	the	content	is	safe.	****	

Good	Afternoon,

	

Please	see	attached.

	

Best,

	

Emiliano

	

------

Emiliano	Falcon-Morano

Pronouns:	he,	him,	his

	

Policy	Counsel

From Lyle,	Mike	<MLyle@CityofMelrose.org>
Subject RE:	ACLU	Public	Records	Request

To Emiliano	Falcon-Morano	<efalcon@aclum.org>
Date Tue,	18	Feb	2020	14:04:53	+0000



Technology	for	Liberty	Program

American	Civil	Liberties	Union	of	Massachusetts

211	Congress	Street,	Boston,	MA	02110

617.482.3170	x402	|	efalcon@aclum.org		

	

Website
n77P8OT9Xe_2pIQu8QZXEQZ_FCNKDkEXD_XD5l6mT7j_jdicmFv7TKJn6lrEYyrd3ssvsYVQ
xzbmXhQ01fhWDof8Gl76j5PYh_gmOcG_KuiHQ,,&typo=1>		|	Twitter
ass&c=E,1,FEbLJDOJr41dwW4bHKIxtJwWysiddGrxU6zS8Abe-mK3lCSq8iB_zjCpqXBvdO
LMD9beofHBsyP2FaMH51Upme-DZoFYbqa9kBUwlYQL&typo=1>		|	Facebook
		|	Instagram
		|	Youtube
	

	

	


